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Community Information Bulletin 

   
 

Please note that this and future Community Information Bulletins regarding the temporary relocation of 
St. Leonard Catholic Elementary School can be found on the Dufferin-Peel Catholic District School Board’s 
website, dpcdsb.org, in the About Us section under Planning and Operations.   

 

 

https://www3.dpcdsb.org/about-us
https://www3.dpcdsb.org/about-us/planning-operations

